

City of Buellton

January 10, 2019

County of Santa Barbara
Community Services Department
Attn: Natasha Garduno, Executive Secretary
123 E. Anapamu Street 2nd Floor
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Natasha,

At its regular Council meeting held December 13, 2018, the City Council appointed Holly Sierra as the representative to the Santa Barbara County Library Advisory Committee for 2019 and John Sanchez as the alternate representative for 2019.

Please send Holly Sierra and John Sanchez a schedule of meetings and any other relevant documents they may need regarding future Library Advisory meetings. You can email Holly Sierra at hollys@cityofbuellton.com and John Sanchez at ajs@cityofbuellton.com.

If you need anything further, please contact me at (805) 686-7424.

Best Regards,

CITY OF BUELLTON

Linda Reid City Clerk